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From: Brianna Morales
To: Chan, Connie (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Engardio, Joel (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS);

Dorsey, Matt (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Ronen, Hillary (BOS); Walton, Shamann
(BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS)

Cc: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Corey Smith; sachin@growsf.org; kanishka@togethersf.org; Laura Clark
Subject: Support for Housing at Candlestick
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 1:11:12 PM
Attachments: Candlestick Petition Signers.pdf

Candlestick - HAC Support Letter.pdf

 

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I am writing on behalf of the Housing Action Coalition, GrowSF, SF YIMBY, TogetherSF
Action, and Bay Area New Liberals to formally present our petition advocating for the
development of housing in the Candlestick area.

Our community is facing a growing need for more housing, and it’s becoming increasingly
urgent. Our petition captures the shared voices of residents who are eager to see real
progress in tackling these housing shortages. We believe that the proposed development
will not only provide much-needed homes but will also improve the overall quality of life in
our neighborhood.

Attached to this email, you will find two documents: a letter, urging prompt action on this
vital project, as well as a PDF listing the residents who have signed the petition in support
of our initiative. We kindly ask that you review the attached documents and consider our
request for support in moving this project forward. We are hopeful for a positive response
and appreciate your support.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions.

-- 
In support, 

Brianna Morales | Pronouns: She/Her

San Francisco Organizer | Housing Action Coalition
555 Montgomery St, San Francisco, CA 94111
Cell: (619) 535-6182 | Email: brianna@housingactioncoalition.org
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October 16, 2024

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr Carlton B Goodlett Pl,

San Francisco, CA 94102

President Peskin and Members of the SF Board of Supervisors,

The Housing Action Coalition (HAC) is pleased to endorse Five Point’s Candlestick project. After a
detailed presentation, HAC’s Project Review Committee has determined this project exceeds our high
standards in addressing the regional housing shortage, affordability, and displacement crisis.

Our committee was impressed by the large number of homes this project will provide, totalling 7,218 new
homes. This project will help meet the state-mandated goal of 82,000 new homes with an astounding
32% being dedicated to affordable housing. The project also includes a completed Alice Griffith public
housing complex that brings 337 100% affordable homes to the area.

The committee was pleased with the project team’s emphasis on vibrant design to bring parks, open
spaces, and other community-serving destinations to the area. Utilizing a street network system, the
project’s walkability and multimodal environment will help to ensure safety and convenience, with a
diverse set of transportation options. In total, the project will provide 105 acres of new and improved
public parks and open space, with a modernized and green Willie Mays Park.

The committee was excited to learn that the project has already contributed over $136 million towards
community contributions and successes, including a Business Incubator Space Program, affordable
housing, an education and scholarship fund, and workforce and job training. In addition, the project will
create over 4000 construction jobs and 8000 permanent jobs across the entire new area which include
offices, retail, restaurants, hotels, and many more.

The committee praises the project for its exceptional commitment to environmentally conscious design
principles. The project is set to attain LEED Gold rating for Neighborhood Development in accordance
with the City’s Green Building Ordinance. Moreover, it plans to plant up to 10,000 new trees across
public spaces and surrounding acres. Additionally, there will be a 51% reduction in potable water demand
achieved through reclaimed water, surpassing Title 24 energy standards for the new buildings by 15%.

Overall, the committee is pleased to support the Candlestick project. With its commitment to creating
more dense and affordable homes, great design and open space, and environmental sustainability,
Candlestick is an exceptional example of a large-scale project that addresses our state’s housing crisis by
bringing thousands of new homes for all.

Sincerely,

Corey Smith, Executive Director



First Name Last Name Email Mailing Zip/Postal Code

Alicia Lo alicia@woodfordstudiosf.com 94107

James Talus jtalus@nccrc.org 94107

Fred Pollack fred@vmwp.com 94107

Mitch Conquer mitchconquer@gmail.com 94103

Michael Madland mmadland@gmail.com 94124

Michael Chen mychen10@yahoo.com 94109

Will Bloomer willbloomer@dbarchitect.com 94107

Sade Borghei smborghei@yahoo.com 94107

Ted Getten ted.getten@gmail.com 94110

TJ Madsen tjmadsen@gmail.com 94110

Brandon Powell brandonpowell@mac.com 94110

Jennifer Shock jennyshock@gmail.com 94107

Joel Kohn jkohn@berkeley.edu 94010

Linda Fadeke Richardson lindafrichardson@gmail.com 94124

Jeremy Linden jlinden@monkey.org 94103

Meg Kammerud mpirnie@stanfordalumni.org 94131

Tobias Wacker tobiaswacker@gmail.com 94110

Ronnie Rodriguez sfronnie@pacbell.net 94110

William Fleishhacker wfleish@gmail.com 94121

Matthew Stafford mattwstafford@gmail.com 94107

Taylor McNair tmcnair10@gmail.com 94114

Sarah Rogers serogers@gmail.com 94110

Kenneth Russell krlist+yimby@gmail.com 94107-4205

Mark Hogan markhogan@openscopestudio.com 94122

Will Wenham wwenham@cutloose.com 94124

Christian Bergstrom christiancbergstrom@gmail.com 94107

Colleen Beach colleenlbeach@gmail.com 94127

Mahdi Rahimi m.s.rahimi@gmail.com 94110-6046

Grant Goldman grantgoldman0@gmail.com 94107

Cristina Moe cristinamoe@gmail.com 94123

Antonio Quilici aquilici97@gmail.com 94109

Jesse turner jessehturner@gmail.com 37664

Rob Donnelly rndonnelly@gmail.com 94117

Dennis Belogorsky dennis.belogorsky@gmail.com 94110

Ian Miller ianmiller2606@gmail.com 94102

Sean Donovan seantdonovan@gmail.com 94124

Matt Kamenski matt.kamenski@gmail.com 94131

Daniel Murphy danielmurphy161@gmail.com 94107

Rogelio Foronda rforonda316@gmail.com 94134

Jeff Beck jeffbeck674@hotmail.com 94122

Lacey Hicks laceyhicks@hotmail.com 94538

Beth Lilly-Toshikian bthlilly@gmail.com 94103



Donald Robertson donaldfr@donaldfrobertson.com 94114-1231

Will Jackson william.blair.jackson@gmail.com 94114

David Sabeti david.sabeti@gmail.com 94110

Rhonda rcrhonda@comcast.net rcrhonda@comcast.net

Richard Frankel rfrank1@yahoo.com 94122

Matthew Eggers matthewreggers@gmail.com 94939

Matt Pauly matt.pauly@multi.studio 94107

Steven Marzo stevemarzo07@gmail.com 94112

Danica gutierrez danicag0706@gmail.com

Danforth Dougherty danforth86@gmail.com 94114

Marsha Daniels mddsf1@yahoo.com 94591

Dana Manea dana@manea-arch.com 94121

Sloane Cook sloanewcook@gmail.com 94121

Katharine Grant katie_lovell@yahoo.com 94131

Charlie Natoli charlie.natoli1@gmail.com 94158

Corey Smith cwsmith17@gmail.com 94117

Jason Zhang jasonz0762@gmail.com 94112

Simon Byrne simonbyrne21@gmail.com 94118

Stefan Martin ste00martin@gmail.com 94107

Chanel Blackwell chanelblackwell1@gmail.com 94134

Gary Pegueros garypegueros@sbcglobal.net 94107

Randi Gerson randigerson@sbcglobal.net 94609

Ian Colburn ian.colburn@multi.studio 94107

Amy Nicholson amy.nicholson@multi.studio 94107

Tyler Stowell tstowell88@gmail.com 94110

Jared Boot-Haury jwboot3@icloud.com 94158

Zack Subin zack.subin@fastmail.fm 94112

Adam Bender adambender01@gmail.com 94127

Donna Brown donna.brown05@gmail.com 94116

Laura Krasovec laura.krasovec@gmail.com 94114

Tyler Sorensen tylerya@gmail.com 94114

Giovanna Soto giovanna@sfparents.org 94102

Hesham Assabahi heshamwolf20@yahoo.com 94114

Abhishek Kumar abhizuko@gmail.com 94109

Kevin Gray knotgray@gmail.com 94116

Jenny Song jenny.y.song@gmail.com 94117

Nate Foss npfoss@gmail.com 94109

Kate Voshell kathrinevoshell@hotmail.com 94110

Ted Moran theodore.moran@gmail.com 94124

Emily McDonnell emilyhmcdonnell@gmail.com 94110

Alexander Kanya kanya1aj@gmail.com 94108

LaToya Christensen latoyachristensen.lc@gmail.com 94103

Rohit Bose rohitbose@gmail.com 94114



Max Dubler max@cayimby.org 94117

Adam Kafka adkafka@gmail.com 94114

Chin Wei Wong chinwei.w@gmail.com 94107

Julie Gengo yogablu@gmail.com 94131

Curtis DeMartini curtisdemartini@hotmail.com 94131

Debby Nosowsky bklyn2sf@gmail.com 94131

Adam Crocker adam.c8@gmail.com 94124

David Bernard biochar@me.com 94118

Mike Lin mikelinsf@gmail.com 94124

David Louis daveandel@sbcglobal.net 94114

Connie Qian connie.qian@gmail.com 94123

Sandra Seidita sandramae222@gmail.com 94109

Irene Kazakova irina.kazakova99@gmail.com 94115

Janis Naeve jcnaeve@gmail.com 94127

Maria Pena espimaria0271@gmail.com 94014

Emily Nixon emilynixon93@gmail.com 94121

Scott Hanford hanford.scott@gmail.com 94118

Joe Gigliotti jngigliotti@gmail.com 94110

Daniele Rolando danielerolando90@gmail.com 94102

Denise LaPointe deniselapointe290@gmail.com 94114

Rhett Gentile rhettdante@gmail.com 94114

Andrew Proehl amproehl@gmail.com 94114

Cynthia Fong cynfong314@gmail.com 94619

Yolanda Schwartz yolanda_schwartz@yahoo.com 94114

Graham Place grahamgplace@gmail.com 94102

Theresa Lee theresamlee@yahoo.com 94132

Anne Muldoon abmuldoon@yahoo.com 94114

JOYCE YEE jgyee@aol.com 94121

Alexander Olson alexanderm.olson@gmail.com 94107

E Gregor eugene.gregor650@gmail.com 94118

Alec Fremier aleclfremier@gmail.com 94107

Jennifer Fernandez sfjfro@gmail.com 94134

Dennis Tsai 2237st@gmail.com 94122

Eugene Tiutiunnyk eugene.a.tiutiunnyk@gmail.com 94112

William Kennedy bill52kennedy@gmail.com 94133

Emilie Cruger breaded_borrows09@icloud.com 94114

Darren Finn darrenfinn63@gmail.com 94123

Robert Jackson rjackso78@gmail.com 94114

Francesco Sergi francesco.sergi@ucsf.edu 94114

Brittany Jack britjack6@gmail.com 94109

Dina DiBattista saucier-crimps.0o@icloud.com 94109

Caroline Schramm carolineauhrig@gmail.com 94118

Ekaterina Valinakova valinakova@gmail.com 94122



Erik Gerlach getagged@gmail.com 94501

Mariya Miteva more.mariya.here@gmail.com 94113

Nasim Castro polders.ground.0e@icloud.com 94112

Jayshawn Anderson jayshawn.anderson@icloud.com 94107

dyannavolek@gmail.com dyannavolek@gmail.com 94124

Erik Arroyo erikarroyo106@yahoo.com 94134

Sean Kinson garycasbah@gmail.com 94116

Mitchell Lawrence mitchelllawerence@openscopestudio.com 94103

josh farahzad joshfarahzad@gmail.com 78644

Cristina Niu cristina.niu@bhpmss.org 94124

April McDowell ms.april2007@comcast.net 94124

Janet Brown brownjay2014@gmail.com 94124

Veronica Hunnicutt drvhunnicutt@aol.com 94112

James Young ezj21@yahoo.com 95023

Nissa Shipp niss481@hotmail.com 94044

Shelly Tatum shellytatumpresents@gmail.com 94102

Rochelle Frazier pastorrochellefrazier@gmail.com 94125

Carol Tatum cetatum@aol.com 94134

Veronica Shepard freespiritluves@gmail.com 94124

David Hunt diddnola@gmail.com 94117

Kevin George kngeorgesf@hotmail.com 94117

Char Goldman char2tsu@mac.com 95403

Brent Van Brocklin brentvanbrocklin@gmail.com 94506

Jodie Joubert jodiejoubert@yahoo.com 94124

Cheryl Edwards cedwards195911@gmail.com 94109

petermandell25@gmail.com petermandell25@gmail.com

michael.candelaria23@gmail.com michael.candelaria23@gmail.com

kmarkus7@yahoo.com kmarkus7@yahoo.com

lorraine grant lgrant434@att.net 94124

chandlerle@aol.com chandlerle@aol.com

sile1935@astound.net sile1935@astound.net

Maurice Tatum suleimsnmt.tatum5@gmail.com 415

Ahmed Djelmoudi ahrasahmed@gmail.com 94158

Lisa Rosales molinarlisa65@gmail.com 94114

Travis Fritson fritzowitz@gmail.com 90401

Larrimore Andre andrelarrimore@gmail.com 94124

Joyce Polish joyce@studioel.com 94107

David Vargas tigercalifornia@gmail.com 94103

Carla Bellard carlabellard688@gmail.com 94605

Christopher Lin cwlinn@umich.edu 94010

Terry McGill mcgillsk9s@yahoo.com 94124

Shawn McGill shawn@mcgillsecurity.com 94124

Andrea Rodriguez arodriguez@unioncounsel.net 94014



Marie Snow mariesnow1960@gmail.com 94080

Lurand Miller lmiller49ers@yahoo.com 94134

Jon Henry jonhenry@bsotc.org 94124

Andrew King kingmaury61@gmail.com 94124

Jason Bernhardt bernhardt.jason@gmail.com 94124

David Fisher k_david_fisher@yahoo.com 94134

Toni Bell brittlondon1943@gmail.com 94124

Felita Andrews foreverfevsunshinebaby@gmail.com 94131

Tiffany Tatum kaesmommie@gmail.com 94589

Maiyio Jackson maiyio.jackson@gmail.com 94112

Dr. Cedric Jackson Sr cedc1148@gmail.com 94124

Andrew Barela andydb20@duck.com 94124

Charles Tatum charlestm.financial@gmail.com 94134

Marylou Ponce man61sour@yahoo.com 94112

Carlos Cromeyer bbaugust13@yahoo.com 94134

Corinthia Peoples corinthiapeoples@gmail.com 94115

Rhonda Smith renti@pacbell.net 94124

Harris Codoy harriscodoy1123@gmail.com 94112

Bette Stockton bette_stockton@hotmail.com 94133

Jesse Thrower jesse_thrower@yahoo.com 23669

Benjamin Roodman roodman.ben@gmail.com 94124

Nicole Wise wiseone1913@aol.com 94124

Arturo Martinez arturoamerico13@yahoo.com 94102

Amanda Wolf amandawolf.91@gmail.com 94609

Joan O’Connor paoigtu@hotmail.com 94109

Justin Brower justinlb3003@gmail.com 94541

Catherine Power patkatinsf@gmail.com 94102

Rachel Simon rachel.leigh.simon@gmail.com 94103

Sonia ByckBarwick soniabarwick@yahoo.com 95448

Apriel Coffey apriel2025@gmail.com 94118

Daronda Brown bdaronda@gmail.com 94804

Cheryl Belansky clbelansky@yahoo.com 94121

Oswald Milan Jr oswaldmilan@gmail.com 94134

Curtis McEldry II mceldrycurtis30@gmail.com 94124

Rosland Butler raiderroz@gmail.com 94530

Deborah Schilling schillingdeborah@me.com 94706

David Schwartz davidschwartz@yahoo.com 94131

Hanna Walinska walinskah@gmail.com 94903

Sharan Sharan sharan.duggirala94@gmail.com 94109

Steve Chau lwchau@outlook.com 94080

Alysha Mack 415mackgang@gmail.com 94110

Levine David davidevine@gmail.com 94105

Jorge Palencia jorgepalencia@gmail.com 94124



Tyler Hazleton tylerguitar95@gmail.com 94107

Trang Ho zarineho@hotmail.com 94158

Elvia McKinley elviamckinley@yahoo.com 94124

Kevin Valerio bayelectric@hotmail.com 94133

Andrea Casalett acasalett1@yahoo.com 94115

Grenisha Gibson grenisha1991@aol.com 94531

Aimalae Faasavalu siafaasavalu@yahoo.com 94115

Glenn Galang bigblueocean@gmail.com 94124

William Cohen billy@labyrunt.com 94116

Shirley Green smgreen4432@yahoo.com 94115

John Miki john.miki@mac.com 94706

Marcia phillips benitamp79@sbcglobal.net 94115

Shane Garff shanegraff86@gmail.com 94114

Monte Hill hillmonte44@gmail.com 94116

Rick Narvarte rick.narvarte@gmail.com 94080

Myrna Orais myrna.orais@icloud.com 94124

Archie Hinkle archiehinkle@yahoo.com 94124

Craig Adelman dinosf@gmail.com 94107

Jacqueline Bryant jacquelinecbryant@gmail.com 94124

Yun Lee gary312@gmail.com 94131

Sally Roth salllyroth@dbarchtect.com 94062

Akash Borde akashborde2019@u.northwestern.edu 94134

Cassandra Robinson cassandrar58@gmail.com 94605

firsttladyculp@aol.com firsttladyculp@aol.com

gwenburton3@gmail.com gwenburton3@gmail.com

Deon Otis deonotis@yahoo.com 94124

andrea@en2action.org andrea@en2action.org

Maika Pinkston maikapinkston@gmail.com 94124

Jacqueline Jennings msjacatac@aol.com 94124

Anuruddh Misra ak_misra@yahoo.com 94115

Reuben Teague rbteague@gmail.com 94132

Gregory Fite greg.fite@gmail.com 94541

David Firshein dfirshein@comcast.net 94930

Samuel Landeros sam.r.landeros@gmail.com 94121
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From: Megan Wong
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: andrea@en2action.org
Subject: Candlestick Development Support Letter
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 10:19:36 AM
Attachments: Candlestick Development Letter of Support, Arelious Walker.heic

 

Dear San Francisco's Board of Supervisors,

Please see the attached letter provided by Bayview resident Arelious Walker in support of the
Candlestick Development.

Sincerely,
Megan Wong

-- 

mailto:megan@en2action.org
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d47d0964134943d2ab3326016f146fb7-91c940c1-b1




 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Megan Wong
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: andrea@en2action.org
Subject: Candlestick Development Support Letter
Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 9:57:39 AM
Attachments: CANDLESTICK LETTER, Queen Vanessa Banks .pdf

 

Dear San Francisco's Board of Supervisors,

Please see the attached letter provided by Hunters Point native Queen Vanessa Banks in
support of the Candlestick Development.

Sincerely,
Megan Wong

-- 

mailto:megan@en2action.org
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d47d0964134943d2ab3326016f146fb7-91c940c1-b1


OCT 17TH 2024

SF Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place,
City Hall, Room 244,
Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org
RE: Candlestick Development

As a long-time resident of Bayview Hunters Point, I strongly support the Candlestick Point
project. This development promises significant benefits for our neighborhood and San Francisco
as a whole.

I recently attended a community workshop hosted by FivePoint and learned about their updated
project plans for Candlestick. Responding to changes in the retail landscape, and concerns from
the community, the project now aims to attract more research and development businesses while
still providing the housing and other amenities that the community and its residents are currently
living without.

During the workshop, it was mentioned that there will be over 3000 jobs in this next phase of
development, and nearly 700 homes. District 10 desperately needs more housing options, and
there is always a need for more employment. We also need the parks and opportunities for new
business that are being promised as well.

I and other residents are happy that the project is finally restarting. We have been living with the
empty space while other projects in the city move forward. My fear is not that a few residents
who are in opposition will have a greater say-so than the majority of the community who want
the benefits the project will bring. It would be terrible if Candlestick will not someday turn into
the homes and businesses for D10 residents.

I implore you and other City departments treat this project with the same urgency as other
projects and move it forward. This project can add to our neighborhood, stimulate economic
growth, and enhance residents' quality of life. However, timely action is essential to prevent
further delays and ensure we seize his vital opportunity for the Bayview.

Respectfully,

Queen Vanessa Banks

Hunters Point Native.
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From: Jane Natoli
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: Support for Candlestick
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 2:54:22 PM
Attachments: 2024-10-15 - SF YIMBY Letter of Support for Candlestick.pdf

 

Hello Board of Supervisors,

Please see our attached letter of support for Candlestick.

Thank you!

-- 
Jane Natoli (she/her)
San Francisco Organizing Director
415-335-9950

mailto:jane@yimbyaction.org
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:brent.jalipa@sfgov.org


‭SF YIMBY advocates for welcoming communities where‬
‭everyone can thrive.‬

‭sfyimby.org‬

‭San Francisco Board of Supervisors‬

‭1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 250‬

‭San Francisco, CA 94102‬

‭10/15/2024‬

‭RE: Support for Five Point’s Candlestick project‬

‭Dear Board of Supervisors:‬

‭SF YIMBY is pleased to support the proposed Candlestick project from Five Point. This‬

‭project would provide thousands of new homes for current and future San‬

‭Franciscans, with 7,218 proposed homes included. This project will help meet the‬

‭state-mandated goal of 82,000 new homes by 2031 and would especially help with‬

‭our affordable requirements, with 32% being dedicated to that.‬

‭This project would also bring several other amenities to Candlestick Point, adding‬

‭new parks, green space, and other community benefits, with 105 acres of planned‬

‭parks and open space. These are just some of the benefits, including numerous‬

‭investments in the local community that this large-scale project will bring to the‬

‭neighborhood.‬

‭1‬



‭SF YIMBY is a party of YIMBY Action, a network of pro-housing activists fighting for‬

‭more inclusive housing policies. Our vision is an integrated society where every‬

‭person has access to a safe, affordable home near jobs, services, and opportunity.‬

‭San Francisco’s severe housing shortage is causing skyrocketing homelessness and‬

‭poverty, crippling our economy, and leading to debilitating commutes that‬

‭exacerbate our global climate crisis. These impacts fall disproportionately on our‬

‭city’s low-income workers and families, and disproportionately deny communities of‬

‭color access to opportunity.  If we strive to be a society that advances racial and class‬

‭justice, we must do more to ensure abundant housing in our region. This project will‬

‭help address the housing shortage and ensure a welcoming San Francisco where‬

‭everyone can thrive.‬

‭Best regards,‬

‭Jane Natoli,‬

‭San Francisco Organizing Director‬

‭SF YIMBY advocates for a welcoming San Francisco where‬
‭everyone can thrive.‬

‭sfyimby.org‬
‭2‬



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: La Shon Walker
To: BOS-Supervisors; Board of Supervisors (BOS); Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: Hussain, Lila (CII); Kaslofsky, Thor (CII)
Subject: Re-send of missing letters of support for Candlestick Development - BoS hearing
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 12:50:14 PM
Attachments: Outlook-signature_.png

BoS Letters_Resend_10.15.24.pdf

 
Dear SF Board of Supervisors and Clerk of the Board:  It has come to my attention that
some of the letters of support  for the project sent directly to your attention by members
of the community were not received, have been misplaced, or have otherwise not made
it into the packet of project information being assembled for members.  

Consequently, I have tracked down eight of those letters, and have included them here.  

Please acknowledge receipt.  

Thank you.  

 
Best Regards,
 
La Shon
 

 
La Shon A. Walker
Vice President of Community Affairs
 
Lashon.a.walker@fivepoint.com
www.fivepoint.com
 
Office:  415.344.8848
 
One Sansome Street | Suite 3500 | San Francisco, CA 94104
 
This email contains information that may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the
addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not examine, use, copy,
disclose or distribute to anyone the email or any information contained in the email. If you
received this email in error, please advise the sender by reply email and delete the original
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August 30, 2024 

SF Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place,  
City Hall, Room 244,  
Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 
 

RE: Candlestick Development  

As a resident of Bayview Hunters Point and business owner, who started her business here in 
San Francisco, I strongly support the Candlestick Point project. This development promises 
significant benefits for our neighborhood and San Francisco as a whole.  

Responding to changes in the retail landscape, and concerns from the community, FivePoint now 
aims to attract more research and development businesses while still providing the housing and 
other amenities that the community and its residents, like me, are currently living without.   

I support the plan for spaces being set aside for local businesses and would love to be able to 
have my business in the Candlestick development. However, that won’t be an option if the 
project does not go forward.   

My family and I are happy that the project finally has a real chance to restart.  We have been 
living with the empty space while other projects in the city move forward.  It would be terrible if 
Candlestick will not someday turn into the homes and businesses for D10 residents.  

 This project can add to our neighborhood, stimulate economic growth, and enhance residents' 
quality of life. Please move forward with approvals.   

 

Sincerely,  

Rio Miura  

Bayview Hunters Point resident/Entrepreneur  
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September 1, 2024 

SF Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place,  
City Hall, Room 244,  
Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 

RE: San Francisco’s Candlestick Development  

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors, 

As a Bay Area resident who lived in San Francisco for a decade, I strongly support the 
Candlestick Point project. This development promises significant benefits for San Francisco and 
the entire region.  

While we now live across the Bay, my family and I still visit San Francisco often. I have long 
hoped to see more services and amenities in the city’s southernmost neighborhoods, so when I 
heard about the Candlestick Development project, I was thrilled. My two daughters, now in their 
twenties, were born in San Francisco and would love the chance to return some day. I would love 
for them to have the opportunity to purchase a home in the city, as their father and I did in 1995. 
However, given San Francisco’s slow pace of housing development and lack of homes for those 
unable to afford astronomical prices, doing so seems impossible.    

With its promise of over 7,000 homes, the Candlestick project is the perfect antidote to San 
Francisco’s housing crisis. The other much needed amenities it will provide to the community, its 
residents, and visitors like me are a fantastic bonus.  

I urge you and other City departments to move this project forward. Timely action is essential to 
prevent further delays and ensure we seize this vital opportunity for San Francisco and the entire 
Bay Area. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

M. Clemmons| 
Bay Area resident 

 



October 9, 2024 

SF Board of Supervisors 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, 

City Hall, Room 244, 

Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 

 

RE: Candlestick Development  

My family has been in Bayview Hunters Point since my grandparents arrived in California in the 

1930s. I have dedicated most of my adult life to serving the community in the footsteps of my 

grandmother, Dorris M. Vincent. Recently, I was a founding member of the Implementation 

Committee, representing Faith in Action. As a lifelong Bayview resident, I strongly support the 

Candlestick Point project, as it promises significant benefits for our neighborhood and San 

Francisco as a whole. In response to changes in the retail landscape and community concerns, the 

project aims to attract more research and development businesses while still providing the 

necessary housing and other amenities our community currently lacks.  

The next development phase will bring over 3000 jobs and nearly 700 homes. District 10 

desperately needs more housing options, and more job opportunities are always welcome. 

Additionally, the promised parks and opportunities for new businesses are much needed.  

I am thrilled that the project is finally restarting, as we have been living with the empty space 

while other projects in the city move forward. However, I fear that a few opposition residents 

may have more influence than most of the community who support the project. It would be a 

great disappointment and a missed opportunity if Candlestick remains undeveloped and does not 

become a home and business area for District 10 residents. 

This project has the potential to significantly enhance our neighborhood, stimulate economic 

growth, and improve the quality of life for residents. However, the urgency of this matter cannot 

be overstated. Timely action is crucial to prevent further delays and ensure that we take 

advantage of this vital opportunity for Bayview. I urge you and other city departments to treat 

this project with the utmost urgency and move it forward. 

Sincerely,  

Alise Vincent 

Bayview Hunters Point resident 

Founding AD10/Implementation Committee Member 
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SI'Board of Supcnisors
I Ih. CarltonB. Goodlett Place,
City HaU, Room 244,
Francisco, CA 941 02-4689
Board. of. Supervi sors@ sfeov. ore

RE: Candlesdck Development

As a long-time rcsident of Bayview Hunters Poing I sfirongly suppofi the C,andlestick Point
project. This developrnent ptomises significant benefie for our neighborhood and San Francisco
as a whole.

I recently attended a community workshop hosted by FivePoint and learned abouttheirupdated
project plans for Candlestick. Responding to changes in the retail landscape, and concerns from
the community, the project now aims to attact morp research and development businesses while
still providing the housing and other amenities thatthe commrmity and its residents are cunently
living withouf,

Dtuing the workshop, it was mentioned that there will be over 3000 jobs in this next phase of
development and nearly 700 homes. DisFict l0 despemlely needs more housing options, and
there is always a need for more employmeirt We also need the parks and opportuoities for new
business that are being promised as well.

I and other reside'nts are happy that the project is finally restarting. We have been living with the
empty space while other projects in the city move forward. My fear is not that a few residents
who are in opposition will have a grefier say-so than the majority of the commrmity who want
the benefib the project will bring. It would be terrible if Candlestick will not someday turn into
the homes md businesses for DlO resideirts.

I implore you and other City deparments treat this prcjct with the same urgency as other
projects and move it forward. This project can add to our neighborhood stimulate economic
growth, and enhance rcsidents' quallty of life. However, timely action is essential to prevent
firther delays and ensu€ we seize his vital opportrmity for the Bayview.

Sincerely,



San Francisco African American Faith-Based Coalition 

c/o New Providence Baptist Church 

218 Granada Ave 

San Francisco, CA 94112 

 

September 11, 2024 

 

SF Board of Supervisors 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place,  

City Hall, Room 244,  

Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 

RE: Candlestick Development  

The San Francisco African American Faith-Based Coalition (SFAAFBC) is a coalition of 21 churches working 

together to address the health inequities among African Americans in our city. Our mission is to mobilize and 

provide resources to eliminate health disparities and inequities in communities of people of color in San 

Francisco. We strongly support the Candlestick Point project. This development promises significant benefits 

for our neighborhood in which many of our churches resides and San Francisco as a whole.  

Several members of the SFAAFBC attended a community workshop hosted by FivePoint and learned about 

their updated project plans for Candlestick.  Responding to changes in the retail landscape, and concerns from 

the community, the project now aims to attract more research and development businesses while still providing 

the housing and other amenities that the community and its residents are currently living without.   

During the workshop, it was mentioned that there will be over 3000 jobs in this next phase of development, and 

nearly 700 homes.  District 10 desperately needs more housing options, and there is always a need for more 

employment.  We also need the parks and opportunities for new business that are being promised as well.   

The SFAAFBC and other residents are happy that the project is finally restarting.  We have been living with the 

empty space while other projects in the city move forward.  Our fear is not that a few residents who are in 

opposition will have a greater say-so than the majority of the community who want the benefits the project will 

bring.  It would be terrible if Candlestick will not someday turn into the homes and businesses for D10 

residents.  

The San Francisco African American Faith-Based Coalition implores you and other City departments treat this 

project with the same urgency as other projects and move it forward.  This project can add to our neighborhood, 

stimulate economic growth, and enhance residents' quality of life. However, timely action is essential to prevent 

further delays and ensure we seize his vital opportunity for the Bayview. 

Sincerely,   

Dr. Jonathan Butler 

Executive Director 
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Veronica Shepard 

1586A Thomas Ave 

San Francisco, CA 94124 

August 26, 2024 

SF Board of Supervisors 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place,  

City Hall, Room 244,  

Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 

 

RE: Candlestick Development  

As a long-time resident of Bayview Hunters Point, I strongly support the Candlestick Point 

project. This development promises significant benefits for our neighborhood and San Francisco 

as a whole.  

I recently attended a community workshop hosted by FivePoint and learned about their updated 

project plans for Candlestick.  Responding to changes in the retail landscape, and concerns from 

the community, the project now aims to attract more research and development businesses while 

still providing the housing and other amenities that the community and its residents are currently 

living without.   

During the workshop, it was mentioned that there will be over 3000 jobs in this next phase of 

development, and nearly 700 homes.  District 10 desperately needs more housing options, and 

there is always a need for more employment.  We also need the parks and opportunities for new 

business that are being promised as well.   

I and other residents are happy that the project is finally restarting.  We have been living with the 

empty space while other projects in the city move forward.  My fear is not that a few residents 

who are in opposition will have a greater say-so than the majority of the community who want 

the benefits the project will bring.  It would be terrible if Candlestick will not someday turn into 

the homes and businesses for D10 residents.  

I implore you and other City departments treat this project with the same urgency as other 

projects and move it forward.  This project can add to our neighborhood, stimulate economic 

growth, and enhance residents' quality of life. However, timely action is essential to prevent 

further delays and ensure we seize his vital opportunity for the Bayview. 

Sincerely,  

Veronica Shepard 

Bayview Resident 
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